All Secsons Veterinary Care Monthly Newsletter



Happy New Year!

Happy New Year! As we step into this new year, all of us at ASVC want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for the wonderful year that has just passed. Your trust and support have made our journey so rewarding.

We are incredibly excited about what this upcoming year holds! We hope to make some big changes in the upcoming year that will continue to drive us towards big dreams we have for the future of ASVC. At each and every visit, we wish to give people and pets the easiest and most stress-free experience possible. We look forward to meeting even more of our amazing clients—you!

Thank you once again for being part of our family. Here's to a fantastic year ahead filled with health, happiness, and lots of wagging tails!

Highlights

January Referral Program

Refer a friend and get a free Nail Trim!

Thank you to Pet Food Drive Donors!

We donated over 350lbs of Pet Food!

Lean Treats Available for Purchase!

Pick up healthy, affordable treats right here inclinic!

New Year's Pet-Solutions!

#1 Flea & Tick, Make it Stick! #2 Blood-work Makes the Dream-work! #3 Your Goals Can be Their Goals, too!

Joke Of The Month
What do you call a snowman's dog?
A slush-puppy!

Thank you Food Drive Donors!

We wanted to reach out and express a heartfelt THANK YOU to each and every one of you who donated to last month's pet food drive for the Pet Project Midwest! Your kindness and support truly made a difference in the lives of many furry friends in need. Thanks to your donations—coupled with the contributions from our amazing vendors like Purina, Hills, and Trupanion—we were able to collect and donate over an astounding 350 pounds of pet food! Each pound represents hope, nourishment, and love for pets that rely on our community. We are beyond grateful to witness how our community came together in such a meaningful way. Who knows? This might just become an annual tradition that continues to grow with each passing year! Thank you once again for your unwavering support. Together, we can accomplish so much more!

January Referral Program

We're excited to introduce our brand-new referral program at ASVC, launching this January! This initiative is designed to delight both you and your furry companions.

Throughout the month, when you refer a friend to ASVC, both of you will receive a credit for a FREE nail trim. Isn't that fantastic? It's our way of expressing gratitude for helping us expand our community of pet enthusiasts.

However, this amazing offer is **only available in January**, so act quickly! If we see great results from this program, we might consider making it permanent. Your involvement can truly make a difference in ensuring every pet gets the exceptional care they deserve.

That's us!



Lean Treats Available!

Have you ever wondered what we use in the clinic for our treats? The answer is Lean Treats!!

So, what exactly are Lean Treats? They're delicious bite-sized pieces made with skinless chicken that pets absolutely love. Recently, we've had quite a few inquiries about the treats we use in our clinic, and while we've always had them available for purchase, we realized it was time to let you know just how great they are!

Lean Treats are not only fun and tasty but also low in fat—perfect for keeping your furry friends healthy without accidentally adding extra pounds. Each piece can easily be broken down for portion control, making it simple to treat your pet responsibly.

Best of all, these fantastic treats are available instore for just \$4.19 per pouch—cheaper than Amazon!

Stop by the clinic today to pick some up for your furry best friend!

755 W Bridge Road, Polk City 50226 515-531-VETS (8387) www.allseasonsveterinarycare.com records@allseasonsveterinarycare.com



New Year's Pet-Soluntions!

As we dive into 2025, let's make some pawsitive resolutions for our furry friends!

Pet-Solution #1: Flea & Tick, Make it Stick

Did you know that these pesky buggers can still be a threat even in the coldest months? It's essential to keep your pets on flea, tick, and heartworm prevention all year long. So why not start now? If you need more prevention supplies, we've got you covered!

Pet-Solution #2: Blood-Work makes the Dream-Work

Keeping track of your furry friend's well-being is crucial, and regular bloodwork plays a vital role in this. Even if your pet is young and seemingly healthy, getting them checked can provide peace of mind and catch any potential issues early on. For adult pets, annual bloodwork is essential to monitor their baseline levels and identify any changes that may need attention.

Pet-Solution #3: Your Goals can be Their Goals, too!

Just like us, our pets benefit greatly from maintaining a healthy weight.

Obesity in pets can lead to serious health issues such as arthritis, diabetes, and even heart disease. It's essential to keep them fit and happy! At your next appointment—or feel free to call us to schedule one—let's discuss what the ideal body condition is for your beloved companions. Together, we can create a plan that helps them achieve their health goals! Plus the more exercise they get, the more you get, too!

Leave us a Review!

As we reflect on the past year at All Seasons Veterinary Care, we are filled with gratitude for the trust you've placed in us to care for your beloved pets. Your support and loyalty inspire us every day!

Have you enjoyed our services this past year? We would love to hear your thoughts! Leaving a review on Google not only helps us grow, but it also assists other pet owners in finding the best care for their furry friends.

As we step into a new year, we're committed to continually improving our services. If there's anything you think we could enhance or any suggestions you have, please don't hesitate to share. Your feedback is invaluable as we strive to provide the best possible experience for you and your pets.



(Please note this dog is being prepared for a neuter procedure in this image. He recovered wonderfully and is doing great!)

755 W Bridge Road, Polk City 50226 515-531-VETS (8387) www.allseasonsveterinarycare.com records@allseasonsveterinarycare.com

